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IMPORTANT NOTICE

Attention Parents of Grade 6 students
Re: Possible School Closure

~ As you may be aware, Public Health had planned to provide Grade 6 students their immunizations at the
school on Wednesday October 30. The school district has announced that the union representing
support staff in School District 63 have served strike notice.

In the event that the strike occurs and continues into Wednesday October 30, we will not be able to
provide the immunizations at the school. We are strongly encouraging parents of Grade 6 students to
bring their child into the Peninsula Health Unit where we can provide their immunizations.

When: Wednesday October 30, 2019
Where: 2170 Mt. Newton Cross Road, Peninsula Health Unit
Time: Please bring your child in between 8:45-12:00

We will provide an update to parents who are unable to make it to the health unit on the date above
once we know more about the situation in the district.

Thanks,
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Julie Duhame, BScN, RN, CCHN(C)
Public Health Nurse

Peninsula Health Unit
2170 Mt. Newton X Road | Saanichton, BC V8M 2B2
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